Snoqualmie Valley School District (SVSD) is enacting several new safety measures to balance the recommendations from Public Health while continuing regular operations of our schools. To reduce the risks to our learning community due to COVID-19, the following measures will be implemented here at CVES:

Facility Use by Outside Groups – Canceled/Postponed
· [bookmark: _GoBack]No Museo after school classes
· No Nature Vision classroom experiences
· No Science Fair on March 19th 
· No Chess on the Hill
· No Tech Venture Coding
· No Girls on the Run
· No Toymaker for 1st grade on March 24th 

Field Trips – Case-by-case Consideration
· 3rd grade field trip to the Pacific Science Center – Canceled

Volunteer Work – Canceled/Postponed
· No volunteers in the building
· No parent visitors to 3rd grade science fair exhibits – March 10th and 11th 

Parent and Guardian Normal School Business / Pick Up-Drop Off - Will Continue
· Parents and guardians who have meetings scheduled (not K parent-teacher conferences), or who need to come to the front office, or pick up or drop off a student, may still do so.
· All parents must drop-off outside the school in the a.m.
· Kindergarten pick-up will meet in the front covered area outside the doors
· YMCA after school care will meet students under the covered area of the playground

Kindergarten conferences – March 16th and 17th 
· Phone conferencing – Look for messages from Kindergarten teachers
· Kindergarten students do not attend school on March 16th or 17th 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this difficult time.
